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At the ITTC-2024 conference in Ashgabat, Turkish Deputy Minister of Transport and
Infrastructure Durmuş Ünüvar emphasized the importance of cooperation in the field of
logistics. The foreign delegate also stated that Turkey is ready to share its advanced
experience and innovative solutions in logistics.

Ünüvar noted that he is pleased to be in the beautiful capital of Turkmenistan, Ashgabat. He
thanked the organizers for such an important international transport exhibition and
conference.

Durmuş Ünüvar highlighted that Turkey’s investments in transport infrastructure contribute
to the development of the logistics sector, ensuring progress not only for the country but
also for the region and global trade.

Ünüvar stressed that projects like the Central Corridor help accelerate regional trade,
serving as a bridge between Asia and Europe.

Stating that Turkey is ready to share its advanced experience and innovative solutions in
logistics, Durmuş Ünüvar said they aim to strengthen regional cooperation and make
logistics a driving force for economic development.


